

Newport Residents Association Inc.

PO Box 1180 Newport Beach NSW 2106 President - Gavin Butler (gebutler@aapt.net.au) 0409 395 102 Vice-President – Kyle Hill 0412 221 962 Hon. Secretary – (wendydunnet@gmail.com) 0418 161 074 Hon. Treasurer – Bill Thomson 0437 405 442

www.newport.org.au

Chris Glass Avenue 365 Barrenjoey Rd Newport 2106

14th December 2019

Dear Chris

Newport resident, Janet Hay very proudly emailed us to tell us of your recent donation for victims of the bushfires.

We would like to add our congratulations to you for your very thoughtful & generous donation to such a worthy cause.

In Newport we are proud of our Village & that we have people like you & Simon from Newport Menswear investing in their own businesses.

We wish you a Merry Christmas & all the best for 2020.

Again, on behalf of the Newport Residents Association, many thanks for your donation.

Wendy Dunnet

Secretary



Newport Residents Association Inc.

PO Box 1180 Newport Beach NSW 2106 President - Gavin Butler (gebutler@aapt.net.au) 0409 395 102 Vice-President – Kyle Hill 0412 221 962 Hon. Secretary – (wendydunnet@gmail.com) 0418 161 074 Hon. Treasurer – Bill Thomson 0437 405 442

www.newport.org.au

Mr Simon Ambrosoli Newport Menswear 367 Barrenjoey Rd Newport 2106

14th December 2019

Dear Simon

Newport resident, Janet Hay very proudly emailed us to tell us of your recent donation for victims of the bushfires.

We would like to add our congratulations to you for your very thoughtful & generous donation to such a worthy cause.

In Newport we are proud of our Village & that we have people like you & Chris from Glass Avenue investing in their own businesses.

We wish you a Merry Christmas & all the best for 2020.

Again, on behalf of the Newport Residents Association, many thanks for your donation.

Wendy Dunnet

Secretary